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Human Beings do not need the Governments assistance regarding storage of 

anything we have been prescribed by a Doctor or have purchased legally.  Certainly 

NOT medication or firearms!  However, if our Government insists upon becoming a 

parental figure and providing '...SPECIFIED INFORMATION...' then the very least 

this Government should in any way undertake  such a personal endeavor would be to 

Require people with Professional Knowledge (and to PROVE that they do), provide 

this Specified Information.  As this, this...'Bill' now reads, It is Absolutely Incomplete 

and should be completely rewritten.  SB 551, as it is currently written, needs to be 

voted OUT immediately.  Why do Doctors and Pharmacists attend years of study to 

Obtain a License to Practice?  Well, there is already an Abundance of Information 

with ALL medications so why spend our Limited Tax Revenue on that one?    Same 

with Firearms purchased Legally.  


